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With the backdrop of the World Cup currently taking place, our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home have been

taking part in football trials!

We have a blow up goal and our ladies and gents have been taking turns in a penalty shootout; our staff wore their football tops on

Monday to start the football session off in style! Everyone had great fun seeing who could score the most goals!

We have also watched football on TV and have been colouring the flags of the world.

Our residents and staff have run a World Cup sweepstake too, picking their teams out of a bag – we all can’t wait to see who wins the

sweetie prize!
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